
Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Gold Hill Mill Permit M 1994-117 Amendment Application 

Mark Steen <goldtontine@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 4, 2018 at 1:43 PM
To: "Eschberger - Dnr, Amy" <Amy.Eschberger@state.co.us>

Amy Eschberger:                                                                                                               June 4, 2018
 
At this time, the Colorado Milling Company, LLC, (CMC) is requesting a sixty (60) day extension of time to allow CMC to
respond to the Adequacy Review letter from the DRMS for the Gold Hill Mill Permit M1994-117 Amendment. Please
acknowledge your receipt of this email along with the new decision date for the submittal of our material. 
 
Thank you,
 
Mark A. Steen
Colorado Milling Company, LLC 
 
 


